July 8, 2014

The Honorable Edward Markey
218 Russell Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Markey:

We want to add our sincere thanks for your leadership in introducing the Ban Poisonous Additives Act of 2014. The
worker rights and occupational safety and health groups listed below strongly support this important effort to
removing Bisphenol A (BPA) from food packaging. We welcome the new provisions that are designed to assure
that the chemicals that are used to replace BPA are safer for American food processing workers as well as the
consumers of processed food.

Sincerely,

NCOSH, The National Council for Occupational Safety and Health
Mary Vogel

Executive Director

PO Box 60893

Longmeadow, MA 01116-0893

www.coshnetwork.org

ConnectiCOSH, The Connecticut Council on Occupational Safety and Health Inc.
Michael C. Fitts
Executive Director

683 N Mountain Rd #3
Newington, CT 06111
www.connecticosh.org

MassCOSH, The Massachusetts Council on Occupational Safety and Health
Tolle Graham

Labor Environment Coordinator

1532B Dorchester Ave.

Dorchester, MA 02122

P.617-825-7233 X19

F. 617-506-0542

www.masscosh.org

NYCOSH, The New York Committee for Occupational Safety and Health
Charlene Obernauer

Executive Director

61 Broadway, Suite 1710

New York City, NY 10006

www.nycosh.org

Worksafe

Gail Bateson

Executive Director

55 Harrison St.

Oakland, California 94607
www.worksafe.org




